Fort Bragg Girls Softball is getting ready for our 2021 season. This year will look a little different. 
At this time the California Department of Public Health will allow cohorts (teams) of up to 14 children and two coaches to get together for practices. We will not be allowed to play games until Mendocino County reaches the red Tier in the California reopening plan. 
All players, coaches and spectators will be required to wear masks. Equipment will be sanitized before and after each team meeting. We will maintain social distance as much as possible. Players should not be brought to practice if they have a fever, are experiencing Covid symptoms, have a positive test, have been in close contact with someone who has tested positive for Covid or is experiencing symptoms. This year we are encouraging players to bring their own helmets. If a player does not have one FBGSA will issue them one for the season. 
As stated earlier we are unsure if we will be able to have games this year but we wanted to make sure that the kids have an opportunity to get together to practice their skills. 

